Zoom Meeting with Chiba University



September 21, 2022

On September 21, 2022, from 04:00 p.m. – 05:00 p.m. (Bangkok time), MUPY's executives led by Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, the Dean, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International and Public Relations, together with Asst. Prof. Dr. Anchalee Jintapattanakit, Deputy Dean for Finance, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Satit Puttipipatkhachorn, Chair of the Department of Manufacturing Pharmacy, and faculty members attended an online meeting with the delegates from Graduate School of Pharmaceutical Sciences, Chiba University. The delegation was led by Prof. Dr. Kunikazu Moribe, the Dean of the Graduate School of Pharmaceutical Sciences, Chiba University. Also joined the meeting included Prof. Dr. Yasumitsu Ogra. Having been arranged via the Zoom Meeting platform, the meeting aimed to further discuss collaborative activities between two institutions in the post-COVID-19 era. The prospective activities included a student exchange program, called ENGINE Program for exchange students, and other academic collaboration between two universities.